

Little Blue Natural Resources District

100 East 6th #100 • Davenport, NE 68335 • (402) 364-2145 lbnrd@littlebluenrd.org • https://littlebluenrd.org

May 14, 2019

Gordan Fassett, Director
Department of Natural Resources
301 Centennial Mall South
P.O. Box 94676
Lincoln, NE 68509-4676

Dear Mr. Fassett:

On May 14, 2019 the Little Blue Natural Resources District (LBNRD) Board of Directors approved a motion signifying that the LBNRD has reached a consensus with the Nebraska Department of Natural Resources (NDNR) to adopt the draft Integrated Management Plan (IMP).

We propose that that the LBNRD and NDNR schedule a joint public hearing on June 13, 2019 at the Little Blue NRD office in Davenport, Nebraska starting at 6:00 PM.

The LBNRD appreciates the NDNR's contribution in working with the IMP Stakeholder Advisory Committee. The Board recognizes the many hours that the NDNR staff members have dedicated over the last three years on this IMP. The LBNRD looks forward to working with NDRN to finalize the IMP process.

Sincerely,

Marlin Kimle, Board Chair Little Blue Natural Resources

Mark Kindo